
 
 

September 24, 2021 
 
TO: City of Aurora, Colorado 
 Planning Division 
 Attn: Kim Kreimeyer 
 15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste 2300 

Aurora, CO 80012 
 303.739.7250 
  
RE:   SITE PLAN AMENDMENT INITIAL COMMENT RESPONSES 
 Northrop Grumman (TRW Building AUC-9)  750 S. Richfield Street 
 Case Number:  1996-6095-08  
 

 

Dear Ms. Kreimeyer, 
 
Please find the responses to the Second Submission Review Comments (dated 
September 13, 2021) for the above referenced project. 
 
1. Planning 

1A.  There were no comments.   
 
2. Fire / Life Safety 

2A.   We have incorporated the notation listed on the site plan .pdf including: 
2B. Barrier gate device specifications with adjusted notations, details, and 

enlarged plans have been added / modified to sheet A1.2 and A1.3. 
 The internal circuit board on the on the operator has slots for electronic Knox 

eKey recognition. 
    

3. Real Property 
3A. We have integrated the comments on the site plan .pdf into the updated 
exhibits. 
3B. We have initiated the License Agreement process with Grace Gray and will 
be submitting the required documents to her office for review and approval. 

 
 

Thank you, 

Gerry Lannom, Project Manager 

 

McDermott Associates, Inc. 
4401  S  Quebec St  #G100  
Denver,  CO 80237  
P 720 420  1164  
www.mcddenver.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.mcddenver.com/


 
 
 


